INDIAN EDUCATION SOCIETY, KINDERGARTEN & BALODYAN
HINDU COLONY, DADAR ()

Dear Parents,

Kindly note, that the Excursion to Narali Baug, Dadar for JR. KG & Sr. KG children
scheduled on Thursday 9 January 2020 during school hours is CANCELLED due to the
unrest in the city. School will work as usual and the Excursion will be planned for another date
and parents will be informed.

Soliciting your co-operation.

Ms.Gitanjali Patel

Headmistress

IES KG Hindu Colony



